

Dear Parents,

Re: 2018 School Factions

Four factions were adopted in 2015 when we commenced in readiness for student growth. Our numbers have now increased and we plan to commence the new faction from the start of 2018. The new faction is Tuart and the colour is purple.

To ensure even numbers across the four factions in each year level, we are asking for interested families to nominate their child to move across to our new faction Tuart for the start of 2018. We need approximately 35 children from each of the current factions - Jarrah, Marri and Wandoo.

As a gesture of good will a Tuart faction hat will be given free of charge to all existing students who move across to our new faction in 2018.

If interested, please complete the slip below. Places will be filled on a 'first in' basis so please return the slip promptly if you would like your child/ren to be considered for our new faction. You will be notified if your child is placed in Tuart faction. Please note that some year levels may fill to the required number and some children who nominate to move to Tuart will need to remain in their existing faction.

Kind regards

PETA LAWRENCE	
PRINCIPAL	
23 October 2017	
×	
Expression of interest – New Faction Tuart. Please return to front office by Friday 3 November 2017.	
Name:	2018 Year Level:
Name:	2018 Year Level:
Name:	2018 Year Level:
Parent Name	Signed: